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"To live, love and learn like Jesus"

Thank you for your interest in the position of Deputy Headteacher at St Oswald's Catholic Primary School Coppull.
I am very pleased that you are considering joining our happy, ambitious, and welcoming school and community. The children, staff and governors are very proud of our school and are looking for an outstanding individual who will work with our Headteacher to lead our school forward. 
I believe that this is an exciting opportunity for a leader to work in an environment where everyone is valued and our catholic ethos is at the heart of every aspect of school life.
Pupils and staff together create a calm, positive and happy atmosphere and this environment was recognised by Ofsted inspectors in June 2021. 
[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]The children at St Oswald's are extremely respectful, have a love of learning and enjoy challenges and variety in their school day. Our school community believes that every child should be given opportunities to enable them to fulfil their true potential and are looking for a leader who will focus on the needs of each individual pupil and respond to a variety of special needs as well as able learners.
The Governors at St Oswald's are looking to appoint a passionate, enthusiastic and ambitious individual and will support them through commitment and providing ongoing professional development.   
We enjoy strong and supportive links with our parish of St Oswald's Coppull and with our local clusters of primary and Catholic Schools. We receive tremendous support from the families of our children, many of whom have attended the school for generations and who contribute to school life.
Further information about the school can be found on our website, but I warmly invite you to visit us in order to meet our Headteacher, children and staff and see for yourself what a special place St Oswald’s Catholic Primary School is. To arrange a visit please contact our Bursar, Mrs L Banister on 01257 791379.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and hope you have the leadership skills, passion and drive to be part of our team. I look forward to receiving your application.
 
Elizabeth Somers
Chair of Governors 
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Headteacher: Mrs Elizabeth J Green BEd (Hons) NPQH
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